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DEVELOPMENT         
 

 EAST HERTS PARKING AND TRANSPORT STRATEGY 

 
WARD(S) AFFECTED:  ALL 
 

       
 
Purpose/Summary of Report 
 

• In accordance with a decision of the East Herts Executive on       
22 May, to invite the Executive to adopt a number of policy 
statements drawn from the East Herts Parking and Transport 
Strategy.   

 

RECOMMENDATIONS FOR COUNCIL:  That: 
 

(A) the policy statements set out in Essential Reference Paper 
‘B’ of the report submitted, be approved. 

 
 
1.0 Background  
 
1.1 A Parking and Transport Strategy for East Herts was received at a 

meeting of the Council’s Executive on 22 May 2012.  At this 
meeting, Officers were instructed to formulate a number of 
specific policy statements for consideration and adoption at a 
subsequent meeting of the Executive. 

 
2.0 Report 
 
2.1 The proposed policy statements in ‘Essential Reference Paper 

B’ are a distillation of recommendations contained in the East 
Herts Parking and Transport Strategy.  If adopted they will shape 
the development of the Council’s parking service and the 
Council’s approach to the wider transportation issues affecting the 
District. 

 
 
 



 
  

3.0 Implications/Consultations 
 
3.1 Information on any corporate issues and consultation associated 

with this report can be found within Essential Reference Paper 
‘A’.   

 
Background Papers 
East Herts Parking and Transport Strategy 
Minutes of the meeting of the East Herts Executive 22 May 2012 
 
 
Contact Member: Councillor P Phillips – Executive Member for 

Economic Development  
 
Contact Officer: George A Robertson – Chief Executive and Director 

of Customer and Community Services, ext 1410 
 george.a.robertson@eastherts.gov.uk 
  
Report Author: Andrew Pulham – Parking Manager 
   andrew.pulham@eastherts.gov.uk 
 

 
 
 
 


